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Upcoming Events 

Sunday, March 26 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

In-Person Fellowship Time in the Hall 

Tuesday, March 28 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 

 Ethel Wilson Women’s Group, 7pm, Sanctuary 

 

Wednesday, March 29 

 Church Council Meeting, 7:15pm, ZOOM 

Thursday, March 30 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6:15pm, Sanctuary 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 

March 26, 2023 

Cordova Bay United 

The Season of Lent 

Our thanks to all those who made pies to help 
us celebrate PIE Day, last Sunday. 
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A total of 21 children turned out Friday evening for some fun and 
food at the Lent/Easter Messy Church.  
 
The children were joined by 35 adults who helped with crafts, 
cooked pancakes and sausages, served ice cream and cake, and 
performed roles in the sacred story. 
 
The cakes (two of them!) were thanks to Sam Boehner and in 
honour of Aleah’s birthday. 
 
Thanks to the Men’s Breakfast Group for providing such a great 
dinner. 

Following the crafts and supper, Paster Nancy Walker led the 
children on a journey through Holy Week.  
 
The journey started with Palm Sunday in one corner of the 
sanctuary where the children walked over palm branches and 
robes that had been laid down to prepare the way for Jesus’s entry 
to Jerusalem.  
 
The journey featured number of stops, including a trip to the Upper 
Room (in the balcony of the sanctuary) and the cross before ending 
at the tomb on Easter. 

Messy Church journeys through Holy Week 



An Evening Chat 
Jennifer Hastings in conversation with Barbara Waldner 
 

Tuesday, March 28, 7pm, In the Sanctuary 
 
Come out and listen to stories of Jennifer Hastings’ life that span 
England, Portugal, Angola, Jamaica and Canada as a Christian living 
out her mission in the world.   
 
This will be a fun-filled and inspirational evening.  
 
All women in the church are invited to come …feel free to bring a 
friend.   
 
Tea will be served afterwards.  

We are collecting reusable bags 
 
The Compassionate Resource Warehouse is collecting reusable 
bags. If you have reusable bags that you no longer require, you can 
drop them off in the basket in the front foyer of the church (Narthex).  
All sizes accepted. 
 
Any questions, please contact Barbara Shobbrook. 
 
Thank you. 

Ethel Wilson Women’s Group 
Spring Fundraiser 

 
As a Spring fundraiser, the Ethel Wilson Women’s Group is selling Hilltop Greenhouses hanging baskets 
and planters. Click on the following links for more information:  Catalog  Order Form 
 
On Sundays, in the hall following worship EWWG members will be available to answer your questions and 
help you place your order. Orders due April 2. Pickup will be May 12 and 13. 

https://0901.nccdn.net/4_2/000/000/06b/a1b/2023springfundraisercatalog.pdf
https://0901.nccdn.net/4_2/000/000/046/6ea/order-form-2023.pdf



